
Yours faithfully,

Dean.

I gathered from your letter that 
you wished me to ask Dr. Eve if the Department of 
Physios had had any communication with the gentleman 
in question.
his files before replying, and I have therefore for­
warded to him the correspondence which you sent down 
to me. 
his reply.

Dr. Eve expressed a wish to search

I have asked him to return it to you with

Professor McKergow informs me 
that he has no recollection of having even talked 
with a man of this name, and certainly he has made 
no report of any kind about an engine as described. 
Professor Roberts of the Department of Mechanical 
Engineering knows nothing about the matter.

I have looked through the 
correspondence which you forwarded referring 
to one, Peter Ivanoff, who claims to have 
discusseda*Go-motional Power Engine” with members 
of the staff of McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B., 

Principal.

February 12 th, 1932.
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